
INTRODUCING THE NEW 

VIBRASAT® PRO  
 

BY MÖLLER MEDICAL 

6000strokes/min 
by 3 mm

•	 Quiet and smooth 
operation

•	 Simple operation with a 
single on/off button

•	 Ergonomic design with 
reduced weight with a 
sturdy metal finish

Vibrasat® Pro
 

New Vibrating 
Handle for 

Liposuction 

Great customers deserve 
a great product. We’ve 
collected and evaluated 
feedback from our 
customers and top 
doctors over the past 
years and the result is 
an even more ergonomic 
and powerful handle 
for power-assisted 
liposuction. 
New in the Vibrasat® 
Pro is our QuickLock® 
connection which makes 
changing cannulas 
easy and fast. Also the 
new button on the 
handle provides quick 
access to the boost 
functions. These are 
some of the few new 
features introduced in 
the Vibrasat® Pro. The 
Vibrasat® Pro is  
the innovative power-
assisted liposuction 
system that addresses 
surgeons’ needs with the 
highest standards.
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•	 Machine cleanable and 
fully autoclavable


